
 

 

 
January 20, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Mahesh Mathai 
President 
Indian Rugby Football Union 
Nawab House, 2nd Floor, 
63 M. Karve Road, Marine Lines, 
Mumbai - 400 002. India 
 
              
Re: World Rugby Membership – Indian Rugby Football Union 
 
 
This letter is an official confirmation that the Indian Rugby Football Union is a 
member of World Rugby and is recognised by World Rugby as the sole national 
body with jurisdiction for Rugby. The Union has been a member of World Rugby 
since April 1999. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
David Carrigy 
Head of Development & International Relations 
 


